
 

  

 

Dear ACS Families,  

It is such a busy and exciting time at ACS! It is truly hard to 

believe we are in the last marking period of the school year.  

Please make sure you regularly check the ACS calendar online.  

We send home a paper copy at the beginning of the month, in 

addition, I will start posting it on REMIND.  Encourage your 

middle school student to check it as well.   

I want you to please save May 15th as our first ACS Spring 

Concert date – every class has a special performance and is 

very excited to showcase their talents!  A few important 

reminders….  

 Please give me a call with any report card 
concerns. PowerSchool is up and running – check 
it weekly. 

 Surveys – we will be sending out a couple of 
online surveys to gather information for our 
AdvancED re-accreditation and to plan for the 
next school year.  Please help us get vital 
feedback to make ACS even better!   

 New ESEA Income surveys will also go home next 
week – this paperwork allows ACS to qualify for 
additional federal aid – please take a few minutes 
to fill them out.   

 Take a few minutes to read Our Road to 
Graduation features and see what our 8th graders 
have to say about ACS. 

 Don’t forget to re-register – MONDAT, APRIL 30th 
is last day before acquiring a late fee.  If you need 
another copy of the registration form, please print 
it off our website or call the office. 

 Lastly, we are working on revamping our website 
so please stay tuned – it is pretty AWESOME! We 
hope the new format will allow us to post more 
information and  

Thank you for all your support! Please if you have any questions 

or concerns, give me a call.            

                                                                                                                        

God Bless,                                                                                                

Mrs. Shumny                                                     
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                           HIGH PRIORITY                                                 
1. RE-REGISTRATION FORMS ARE DUE BY APRIL 30TH  

2. PARENTS, YOU CANNOT PARK ON THE YELLOW 
LINE TO DROP OFF YOUR CHILD(REN). THANK YOU! 

3. WE STARTED SETTING UP FAMILIES ON THE FACTS 
TUITION SYSTEM.  YOU MUST CHECK YOUR 
ACCOUNT & SELECT YOUR PLAN.  NOTE THIS SETUP 
IS FOR THE 2018-2019 SCHOOL YEAR AND PAYMENTS 
START IN AUGUST.   

4. OUR NEW WEBSITE WILL BE RELEASED MAY 1 – 
STAY TUNED!! 

5. ALDAN O. WAS WINNER OF DRESS DOWN RAFFLE. 

                 IMPORTANT DATES                                                      
4/26 MOTHER/SON DANCE 7:00PM - PLEASE GET TIX!  

5/2 12:30 DISMISSAL –PANCAKE BREAKFAST  

FACULTY MEETING                                                               

5/3 TEXAS ROADHOUSE ACS NIGHT                                

5/4 FIRST SOLEMN CONFESSION                                                    

5/6  FIRST HOLY COMMUNION & BREAKFAST                                  

5/8 WOMEN’S DAY OF PRAYER 6:30 PM AT CHURCH         

5/9  K TO 8TH SPELLING BEE 1:00 PM                                                                 

5/10  SENIOR DRAMA PRODUCTION-TWINDERELLA                                                                                            

5/11  MOTHER’S DAY CELEBRATION GRADES PK-4 

**PROGRESS REPORTS MP 4***                                                        

MAY 15TH WHOLE SCHOOL SPRING 

CONCERT -- SAVE THE DATE!!!! 

5/17 JR HONOR SOCIETY CEREMONY 7PM                 

5/20 SUNDAY 12:30 – 2:30PM SPRING OPEN HOUSE!                         

5/21 EVENING OPEN HOUSE 6:00-8:00PM                          

5/24 SPRING FORMAL 6:30-8:30PM                              

5/28 NO CLASSES- MEMORIAL DAY                               

5/31 WHOLE SCHOOL LIBERTY SCIENCE CENTER TRIP! 

INFO COMING SOON.    

SPORTS 

Track Practice will be every Monday and Wednesday 
from 6:00pm to 7:15pm at the Perth Amboy HS Track. 

May Meets posted on calendar.  
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Road to Graduation:  
Laura Grausam 

 
Laura has been a student at ACS since Kindergarten!  She is a 
remarkable young lady who works diligently in all her classes. 
So much so, that she skipped third grade! She is quiet yet can 
definitely articulate when she has something to say!  Laura is 

tech savvy, very intelligent and an avid reader.  She participates 
in Show Choir, Sodality, and in the Perth Amboy City Clean-up 

initiative.  She is planning on attending Bishop George Ahr High 
School where she received one of their most generous 

scholarships. Laura says the following about ACS: 
What is your favorite subject at school and why? 
My favorite subject at school is mathematics, because it will 
enable me in the future to pursue my long term dream of 
becoming a pharmacist. 
 
Looking back, what would you tell your Kindergarten self? 
I would tell my Kindergarten self that she was in for a wild ride 
at ACS, but she would never forget the lovely teachers and 
students she would meet there. In addition, I would tell her 
that she’d go through some awfully hard times, and to never 
give up! 
 
What will you miss most about ACS? 
I will miss the feel of family at ACS. Everyone treats everyone 
like family, and since we are a smaller school, everyone is able 
to get to know each other like family. I love everyone in ACS 
from the bottom of my heart, and I will miss them the most.  
 
What advice can you share with the 7th graders as they 
prepare for their last year at ACS? 
I would tell the seventh graders that they have to be prepared 
to work hard in order to receive the rewards at the end of the 
year. I would advise them to do their patrol, or else they won’t 
receive anything. Don’t complain about moving the tables, you 
get to miss a few minutes before class. You will also be walking 
around the school a lot, delivering papers and such, so be 
prepared at any moment to be asked to deliver a message. 
Also, don’t forget to have fun! Eighth grade is as fun as you 

make it, or as miserable as you make it, so enjoy it, and 
make it the best year it can be. 
 

 
 More ACS pictures and articles on our facebook page! 

CLUBS: Up Coming Weeks 

4/19 12:30 dismissal – NO CLUBS                * 4/20 No clubs                                                                               
4/23  Math Survivors and Chimes 4 pm                                   
4/24 No Clubs                                                                               
4/25  Sodality @ lunch, Jr. & Sr. Drama 4:30 pm            
4/26  Glee Club/Show Choir 4 pm               *4/27  No clubs                                                                                   
4/30  Math Survivors and Chimes 4 pm                                     
5/1   Food Club Grade 8                   

FSA CORNER!  
Communion & Graduation work assignment went 

home via email and paper.  

                                   

  Road to Graduation: 
Ayden Villamar 

 
Ayden has been a student at ACS since fifth grade.  Ayden has a 

reserved personality and yet has an infectious laugh!  As he 
embarks on his new academic chapter we know his excellent 

participation skills and work ethic will serve him well.    He 
participates in Food Club, Yearbook and Student Council and 

serves as an Altar boy.  He works hard to balance his academics 
and extracurricular activities and is planning on attending Bishop 

Ahr or the High School. Ayden says the following about ACS: 
What is your favorite subject at school and why? 
My favorite subject in school is science.  Science is a wonderful 
subject full of amazing things.  I like science because I like doing 
the experiments.  I like finding out what comes out of the 
different experiments that we do.  Science helps you understand 
how the world works.   
 
What was your favorite class trip you've taken at ACS? 
My favorite class trip that I took at ACS was when we went to the 
New Jersey Battleship.  I was so excited to be on a battleship.   To 
walk around the ship, was a wonderful experience. I was able to 
see what life aboard the ship was like.   
 
What book are you reading right now? 
Right now, I am reading "The Book Thief."  It is an interesting 
book because it discusses what it was like to live in the World 
War II era.  

 
 


